Association of Advanced Nurse Practice Educators

Treasurer’s Report

Friday 16th November 2007
Finance

Currently we have a balance in our current account of £1853.32. Planned expenditure includes:

1. Subscription fee to NONPF – no progress on this to date but outstanding fees would appear to be $2500 + another $1200 to cover 2008 ( £1222 & £1808)
2. Possible subsidy for up to 2 people to attend the next NONPF conference in April 2008 – last year this amounted to £600.

3. Speaker’s fees for February 2008 conference - £75-100 per person = £225-300 (to be confirmed) with the possible addition of travel expenses.
Deducting the projected expenditure from our current balance leaves a total of minus £268.68 however if the NONPF fees are removed from the calculation this leaves a balance of £953.32.
The next round of subscription collection is due to commence in January 2008 and if all the current HEIs re-subscribe this will result in a balance of £4651.82 (based on 42 HEIs). However, there are some HEIs who have either now missed one payment or who have been very slow to pay so I would expect this figure to be slightly less.
Membership data
Since the last report we have recruited an acute division within NHS Glasgow and Clyde to our membership (we don’t have Trusts in Scotland) and this comprises of three individual members who work in the clinical setting but who offer educational courses in advanced nursing practice. Additionally NHS Education Scotland has also taken out a membership. Both of these come under associate membership status.
Issues
1. I would propose that we re-align the subscription base to fall due in March of each year commencing with the next round of payments in 2008. At present we have January as a deadline but this is too close to the annual study day/conference to enable an accurate membership list to be determined to ascertain eligibility to attend the study day.  This will mean that attendance at the study day in February will be determined by the subscription paid in March the previous year. Building in a delay of 2 months in the New Year shouldn’t harm us financially.
2. Subscription to NONPF – this really needs to be dealt with proactively. Whilst I am in favour of paying any dues that fall I don’t think we should now be held liable for fees that are now 2 years overdue.

3. A second signatory will be added to the bank account in light of the increasing amounts of cash in the account – previously agreed that this would be the Chair.

4. Do we need to think about drawing up a budget? We are potentially amassing a large amount of cash but there is no obvious intended purpose for this other than a vague notion that we will need it for ‘developments’. Do we need to consider more closely what these developments are?
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